
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 
 

DATE: November 27, 2024 

SUBJECT: Gateway signage discussion 
 

  

Mike Reedy with Southeastern Signs, Inc. has been collaborating with the City on a 

gateway signage project to demarcate entrances into the City and to provide a welcoming 

feel to those entering. The next step in the project is to determine the appropriate 

locations to place the signs. Please see below for a list of potential locations:  

Phase I 

A. Northern City limits at the intersection of Dacula Road & Hurricane Shoals Road 

B. Southern City limits on Harbins Road (Harbins Landing Estates)  

C. Eastern City limits on Drowning Creek Rd (New Rocks Springs Baptist Church) 

 

Phase II 

D. State Route 316 Eastbound Off-Ramp  

E. State Route 316 Westbound Off-Ramp  

 

Staff is requesting feedback on which locations the Mayor and City Council would like to 

pursue.  
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